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Credit Union in Pensacola, FL Holds Financial Literacy Seminars for Local College Sports Team 
The financial institution strives to further support their community in times of uncertainty. 

 
Pensacola, Fla. – On October 7th and 14th, 2020, Central Credit Union of Florida provided 
financial literacy seminars for the Pensacola State College Women’s Softball team to educate 
those in attendance on creating budgets and understanding credit.  The program, titled 
“Building a Basic Budget and Understanding Credit” is just another way in which the local credit 
union is giving back to society. The event was held on campus at Pensacola State College, free 
of charge, and provided expert information on how to manage one’s personal assets.   
 
Young adults seeking independence have the most to learn about finances, and the global 
pandemic has definitely increased the complexity of how to be fiscally secure.  Knowing this, 
the Credit Union, already being a member of the PSC Booster Club, felt it was necessary and 
well-timed to work with student-athletes and help foster their fiscal skills.  The participants also 
demonstrated their appreciation, as posted on the PSC Women’s Softball team’s social media 
profile,  
 
“Softball is fun and what we do but [we’ve got to] learn those life skills to look towards our 
future.” 
 
Providing educational forums is part of the Credit Union’s commitment to the community as 
they continually receive feedback indicating that there is a gap in financial literacy amongst the 
general public.  In addition to providing live sessions, the Credit Union has also dedicated an 
entire section of their website called “E-Learning” that supplies a multitude of information 
ranging from the basics of key financial concepts to buying a home or preparing for retirement.  
Regardless of what stage of life someone is in, Central Credit Union of Florida provides 
knowledge and financial opportunities that last a lifetime.  
 
To learn more about Central Credit Union of Florida, you can follow their Facebook page, visit 
their website www.ccufl.org or call (850) 474-0970 or (800) 375-2235.  
 
About Central Credit Union of Florida 
Central Credit Union of Florida started as West Florida Central Credit Union in 1962.  For more 
than 58 years, CCUFL has shown what a credit union really is... people helping people.  CCUFL 
has strived to be a community credit union by incorporating the membership and values of the 
credit unions that have come together to form Central Credit Union.  


